
 

October 19, 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

To be compliant with the State of Connecticut Department of Public Health, it is required that all 

preschool (PK3 and PK4) children receive an influenza immunization (flu shot) to remain in preschool. 

That requirement calls for one dose of influenza each year between August 1st and December 31st . If 

there is a medical situation that affects your child from receiving the flu shot then an exemption must be 

submitted and notarized. 

  If your child does not receive the flu shot before December 31, 2022, then he/she will no longer 

be able to attend school when returning from winter break. Please submit written information to the 

school nurse from the doctor indicating that the immunization was given. If you have already submitted 

proof of vaccination to the nurse, please disregard. If you have any further questions, please do not 

hesitate to call the nurse’s office.  

Thank you. 

 

Caitlin Vellios, RN 

School Nurse Grades PK3 thru 5th grade  

Phone: 860-709-6812  

Fax: 860-263-7839 

 

 

 


